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Date

[ADDRESSEE]
[ADD LINE 1]
[ADD LINE 2]
[CITY, STATE ZIP]

Dear [SALUTATION],

	We are called as Christians to help one another. We respond to that call in many ways: reaching out to those in need along their journey of life; assisting our youth and young adults who are seeking the truth; helping the hungry and homeless who live among us; and evangelizing and spreading the Good News of Jesus Christ. 

	For us to complete our call to action in those ways, we must have the resources to do so. It is for that reason that I come to you with a humble heart to ask for your support of our 2022 Catholic Sharing Appeal (CSA). Fundraising is one part of my pastoral duties that sometimes isn’t seen as important as my other responsibilities. However, fundraising isn’t just about asking for money. it is about inviting you to take an active role in supporting the larger Church and helping those around you. It’s about 66,925 Catholics in our Diocese coming together to provide opportunities to grow in our faith, expand our ministries, and help to those in need in West Virginia. It’s a deeply personal and sacrificial act to share the gifts God has given us with those in our community. I’m writing today because I want to invite you to do just that.

	The CSA is one of the best things we can support each year as Catholics. and I encourage you to prayerfully consider how you can put your faith into action. Your support shares the Good News with those around you and across our Diocese and helps them to see the light and love of Jesus. The CSA does so much good throughout West Virginia, but particularly for our parish.  

	This year our parish goal is [$$$$]. Fifty percent of our goal will support Catholic education, evangelization, and outreach efforts across our Diocese. Every additional dollar will be given to our parish where we plan to use the funding for [INSERT PARISH CASE]. 

	Please consider helping me, Bishop Brennan, and our Diocesan family with a gift to the Catholic Sharing Appeal. Thank you for graciously, prayerfully, and generously living out your faith each day. I will continue to keep you in my prayers, and I ask you to keep all those who benefit from the CSA in yours!
Let us Pray, 
Use me God, 
show me how to give generously, 
pray purposefully, and serve joyfully 
for a purpose greater than myself. 
Amen.

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

PASTOR
TITLE
